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THE JONES
FAMILY ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE
THE PASSING OF

DAVID JOHN JONES

ON FRIDAY 26TH JANUARY 2024
A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE

29TH OF FEBUARY 2024 AT 1.00 PM
AT THE OAKS HAVENT
AFTER THE SERVICE
ALL ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US AT 81 ABBEY ROAD
FAREHAM



RSVP JUDITH JONE
49 ABBEY ROAD
FAREHAM
PO155HN

IF YOU WISH TO SEND FLOWERS PLEASE CONTACT
RAWSONS THE FLORIST 01329 288855
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